
Parent Interviews –  Week 1 and Monday Week 2, Term 3 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In week 1 and Monday of week 2 next term, we will be holding parent 
interviews as part of the reporting to parents requirements. Parents/carers will 
be able to book an interview with your child’s teacher using the following 
online booking system link below; 
 
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/rxugy  
 
This link can be accessed using any device. The school code is rxugy if you are 
prompted for it. Following this, you will have to input your details in an easy 
process to set up the meeting. 
 
A QR code can also be used below; 

 
 
Meetings will be 10 minutes long. Please be prompt and understanding that 
teachers may have back to back bookings and have to keep to a tight time 
schedule. Teachers will inform parents if they feel a longer time slot is 
required.   
 
Meetings will take place in your students’ classroom. Early close, starting at 
1.10pm, will be in place on Wednesday, 20th July to allow for a large number 
of meetings to happen. If you are meeting with multiple teachers, we suggest a 
10-minute break between bookings to allow time to move around the school. 
 
Leda PS 
 


